	                                                                                                                      

[image: C:\Users\Chona\Downloads\Philippines_Arms (2).jpg]           PHILIPPINES


HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL

45th Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review
24 January 2024, 14:30 – 18:00, Palais des Nations, Geneva, Switzerland

REVIEW OF MEXICO

To be delivered by 

KRISTINE LEILANI R. SALLE
Deputy Permanent Representative

Speaking time: 1 minute 


Thank you, Mr. President.

The Philippines welcomes the esteemed delegation of Mexico. 

We positively note steps taken to enhance Mexico’s normative and institutional framework on human rights, particularly the adoption of the National Programme for Equality and Non-Discrimination as well as initiatives to enhance the efficiency and integrity of the judicial system, addressing systemic challenges in the administration of justice.

To build on the gains during the review period, we recommend that Mexico continue to:

1. Integrate gender-responsive approaches to combating organized crimes to protect women and girls from all acts of gender-based exploitation, abuse and violence, especially the crime of femicide;
2. Bolster the fight against the recruitment and use of children and adolescents by criminal groups; and  
3. Ensure the effective operationalization of the protocol on the right to free, prior, and informed consultation for Indigenous and Afro-Mexican peoples in the conduct of development projects.

We wish Mexico all success in this review process. Thank you. END
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